
OBEYING JESUS. PRIORITIZING PEOPLE. STRENGTHENING OUR COMMUNITY.

MINISTRY

The Weidner family will be serving cake after worship in the Fellowship Hall in
celebration of Gracie's public profession of faith.

The Consistory would like to hear from FRC members their thoughts and questions
regarding the future of the parsonage. To streamline this process of communication, the
Executive Team is asking that your feedback is sent through email. The Consistory has
agreed that this will be most helpful and efficient for moving forward. More information
and updates will be shared in the coming weeks. Please send all responses to
frcparsonage@gmail.com.  We will receive emails and parsonage surveys until Monday,
March 17. Place the parsonage survey in the slot in the Connections Table.

The Profession of Faith Class meets March 2 & 9 in the Consistory Room for anyone
interested in taking the next step in your faith through profession of faith or at least
interested in learning more about it. All ages welcome!

Our Bilingual Ash Wednesday Service is March 5, at 7pm! Adventure Club kids (1st-6th
grade) can go to your large group areas a little before 7pm and then attend the service
together. 

The next Community Meal is Wednesday, March 12, from 5:15-6:45pm in the Fellowship
Hall. The menu is creamed chicken sandwiches, mashed potatoes, corn, fruit, and ice
cream. Volunteers are needed to serve the meal. If you can help, contact Lauri Boote or
Linda Landman. Everyone is welcome to this free meal (donations welcome)! 

LifeWise Academy Boyden and Hull is having a Pulled Pork Fundraiser! Five pound
packages of fresh, not frozen, smoked pulled pork for $40 (payment due at pickup).
Orders are due by March 5 with pickup on March 8 from 5-6pm at American Reformed
Church in Hull. Place your order with Kelley Crawford (712-548-7947), Erica Tiedeman
(712-578-9059), Tina Koerselman (712-540-4117) or by visiting
https://forms.gle/x5mUjEfytGMJ45KA9. Thank you for your support!
 
The church auction on Monday, March 17, is fast approaching! Please fill out a donation
slip for what you plan to donate so we can begin making the sale list. Items can be
brought to the church to the tables at the west end of the Fellowship Hall. All items
need to be at church no later than March 12. Questions? Contact Gaylon Jansma (712-
441-1529), Ryan Crawford (712-548-8621) or Dwayne Van Leeuwen (712-470-3495). 

On Friday & Saturday, March 28 & 29, Hull FRC will be hosting a women’s retreat focused
on hope and transformation. This event is for high school age women and older with a
registration cost of $20. Register by March 21. For more details or to register, use this
link: https://hullfrc.breezechms.com/form/1eb544. Paper registration forms are on the
Connections Table. Reach out to Ross Van Kley (ross@hullfrc.org) or Bridget Vander Tuin
(pressgal@premieronline.net) with questions. 

Hull FRC men and guys (5th grade and up) are invited to register for our Men’s Retreat
on Saturday & Sunday, April 5 & 6 which includes an overnight stay at Inspiration Hills.
We’ll explore questions like: “What does it look like to be a resilient man whose purpose
is found in Jesus?” “What does being a man of God look like in Northwest Iowa?” Cost is
$50 which can be turned into the Connections Table or Ross Van Kley’s office. (Please
specify who its from!) The registration form and additional information can be found
with this link: https://hullfrc.breezechms.com/form/1eb54422  Register by March 22.

There are times when a member of FRC needs a ride to a doctor’s appointment. Are you
available to provide a ride? If this is something you can help with, please sign the
transportation sign-up sheet on the Connections Table. 

Consistory Leadership
Arvin Boote (1st VP of Consistory)
alboote@premieronline.net

Chad Breuer (Deacon Chair)
csbreuer@premieronline.net

hullfrc.org

CONNECT
911 2nd Street, Hull, IA
Monday-Thursday from
9am-12pm / 1pm-3pm
Friday from 8am-10am

hullfrc@mtcnet.net
712-439-1263

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NURSERY

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O.-K)
Today          Leader: Ashlie Saavedra
                      Greeters: Lexi Klarenbeek & 
                                         EllaJean Kooiker
                      Story: Jesus and the Children
Next week  Leader: Ali De Wit
                       Greeters:  Jayci De Wit & 
                                           Maggie Van Schepen
     Story: The Good Shepherd & the Lost Sheep
GREETERS
Today           Dwayne & Gayle V.L.; Jim & Vera V.;
                       Troy & Tina W.                       

Next Week  Lyle & Jan V.V.; Les & Bridget V.T; 
                       John & Hendrene Z.

YOUTH MINISTRIES SNACK ROTATION
ROCK           3/12 Maggie V.S.; Taya V.S.; Seth W.-P.
Adv. Club  3/12  Allison & Robert V.R.
Refuge        3/9    Jaelyn D.J. & Eli M.

Today           Lisa Jansma Family

Next Week  Shelby Kiers Family
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THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP
Karen Zoet is undergoing cancer
treatments.

Barb Van Es is home following her clinical
trial.

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, is undergoing
chemotherapy for cancer. 

Marlys Hamann’s sister has pancreatic
cancer.

Connie Heitritter’s mom, Nelvina Kroese, is
receiving hospice care.

Nelva Nyenhuis has returned home.

Ron & Kathy Birkeland, friends of Don &
Norma Slothouber. Ron’s upper right ankle
is broken, and Kathy is being treated for
pancreatic cancer. 

Jonathan Schmidt is deployed to the
Middle East. His address is: 

Jonathan Schmidt
332 AEW/A-Staff
Unit 61818
APO AE 09321-1818
USA

Our sincere thanks for all the cards, calls,
visits, and food brought in and especially
for all your prayers while we were both laid
up. It is such a blessing to be part of this
church family. We are both on the mend.
God is so good! Blessings to you all.  
    Ken & Dee

TODAY
Sonshine Choir
Profession of Faith: Gracie Weidner
Children In Worship 
Sunday School
Profession of Faith Class 
Parsonage basement open 11am-
12pm. Use West door.

Approaching God

Welcome 

Call to Worship: Romans 5:6-9

     - “I Stand Amazed (How Marvelous)”  
     - “I Will Trust My Savior Jesus”
  
Greeting

Announcements / Congregational Prayer

Offering: “With All I Am”    Sonshine Choir

Children In Worship Blessing & Prayer

Prayer for the Global Persecuted Church

Encountering God

Message: Revelation 2:1-7  page 1914

*Next Week:  Revelation 2:8-11 page 1914

Responding to God

Profession of Faith: Gracie Weidner

Song of Reflection:  “There Was Jesus”    
                                            Ross Van Kley
Response Song
      - #456 “Find Us Faithful”
 
Doxology  
                                 

SERMON NOTES

Friday, March 7
7:45am FCA

Sunday, March 9  1st Sunday in Lent
Baptism: Shiloh Van Kley
Building Fund offering
Children In Worship 
Sunday School
Profession of Faith Class 
Parsonage basement open 11am-
12pm. Use West door.
7pm Refuge

UPCOMING EVENTS
Monday, March 3

6:30pm Executive Team meeting
7pm Worship Team meeting
7pm Impact Team meeting

Wednesday, March 5
7pm Bilingual Ash Wednesday
service
Adventure Club meets a little
before 7pm and then going upstairs
for the Ash Wednesday service
No Sanctuary Choir practice.

PASTOR ADAM’S OFFICE HOURS
Monday            9:00am - 12:00pm
Tuesday            9:00am - 11:15am
Wednesday     11:00am - 2:30pm
Thursday          Out
Friday                9:00am - 3:00pm
Saturday          Sabbath
Sunday             Worship Service(s)


